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In New Orleans to coordinate the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency"s response
to the Gulf Coast oil leak, EPA Administrator Lisa Jackson held several meetings on
the uptown campus on Monday (May 10). She is a chemical engineering alumna of
Tulane. (Photos by Paula Burch-Celentano)
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Jackson met at University Square with scientists and policy experts from Tulane,
Xavier University, the University of New Orleans, the University of South Alabama
and the University of Southern Mississippi about the oil leak and long-term recovery

issues. She also consulted with faculty members at the School of Science and
Engineering.



